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The Appropriations Committee commends Big Red Bikes for their continued efforts
to bring a bike share program to campus. Committee members appreciated the
level of planning that has gone into developing the organization and looks forward
to future progress. The committee also commends Big Red Bikes on securing
additional funding from other organizations on campus. Some expressed concerns
about insurance and risk management though the committee understands that Big
Red Bikes is still formulating much of its plan. Throughout the next few years, Big
Red Bikes should continue to encourage a firm and important student role in the
development of the organization. Finally, the committee encourages Big Red Bikes
to continue working with the Student Assembly to further its goals.

Respectfully submitted,

Adam Nicoletti
Vice President for Finance



